
From: Liane Ngamane xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
Sent: Tuesday, 19 May 2020 8:29 AM 
To: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Cc: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Subject: Re: New temporary closure of Te Mata and Waipatukahu shellfish beds - URGENT 
 
Tena korua 
 
I wish to confirm that Ngāti Tamaterā is requesting a renewal of the current S.186A 
Temporary Closure gazette of January 2020 for the Te Mata – Waipatukahu area for a 2- 
year period. 
  
The circumstances leading to the initial request in October 2019 and the written request 
handed to the Minister in December 2019, have not changed in respect of shellfish 
abundance concerns. On that basis the details of our request are exactly the same as the 
closure notice approved in January 2020, with two exceptions; that it be extended from 6 
months to 2 years (as originally sought); and that tio (oysters) are included in the list of 
species included in the closure notice. 
 
This confirmation of request is made on behalf of the Ngāti Tamaterā Treaty Settlement 
Trust. In future, please address all correspondence or requests for information to the 
following people; 
  
Liane Ngāmane  - xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx                                                                          
Antony Royal – xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Koro Ngapo - xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Liane 
 
Liane Ngamane 
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